
      
 
         
      
 
 
 
Please insert the following notice in the LEGAL NOTICES two (2) times and send two 
tear sheets and the invoice in duplicate to the Granby Board of Health.  Thank You. 
 
 At a regular meeting of the Granby Board of Health on December 29, 
 1975 the Board passed the following regulation: 
 
 Effective February 1, 1976 fees for Disposal Works Installation Permits, 
 as described in Article XI of the State Sanitary Code, shall be $10.00 for  
 the repair of existing systems and $20.00 for construction of new septic 
 systems.   
 
 
       GRANBY BOARD OF HEALTH 
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